
SOL RABKIN 
315 LEXINGTON AVENUE • SUITE 900 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016 

MURRAY HILL 9-7400 

August 17, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Harold: 

This is in response to your letter of August 14. 
I am sorry that my letter of August 9 arrived unsealed. 
I am Lairly sure it was sealed before it went. I am 
checking to see what the situation is on the "tributes 
to Dr. Carlos Bringuier." 

I've given you all the material and information we 
have on him and Banister. We have nothing on Serrie. 
But I'll check again on this and let you know if we do 
have any rumors, etc. 

I look forward to seeing the New Orleans book. 
I look forward also to hearing from you if you do come 
up. 

Regards to Lil. 

Sincerely, 


